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26 August 20221.

We have closed the financial notice to improve for St Mary’s College.

15 February 20212.

A financial notice to improve has been issued to St Mary’s College
replacing the March 2017 publication.

19 December 20173.

Additional schedule for St Mary’s Sixth-Form College has been added.

15 March 20174.
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